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I am a practicing physician who treats thousand of patients for many different health
conditions.  It is my job to diagnose conditions to the best of my ability and then  lay out the
best course of treatment for each individual patient.  It is then the patients job and right to
decide the course of care if any.  If the government is given the power to decide ones health
care I can just imagine whats next.  I could see when big  Pharma comes up with a  new
expensive  chemo medicine they will send their lobbyist out to the politicians, who will then 
force cancer patients to use their expensive new drug!
-- 
Yours in health Dr P
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